
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
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Cc: ybblair@dcpmidstream.com; Conder, Haskell P
Subject: RE: DCP Midstream Linam Gathering M Ext Line 1RP-4605 Request to Backfill
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Mr. Norman:
 
Thank you for your prompt response.
 
Olivia
 

From: Kyle Norman <knorman@tasman-geo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 3:40 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: ybblair@dcpmidstream.com; Conder, Haskell P <HConder@dcpmidstream.com>
Subject: RE: DCP Midstream Linam Gathering M Ext Line 1RP-4605 Request to Backfill
 
Good Afternoon Ms. Yu,
 
We have scheduled an excavator for next week on Thursday 3/5/18 in order to collect the 18’ and
20’ bgs samples on Pt. 3 Vertical.  After we get the lab data back we will submit the plan. 
 
Thank you,
Kyle
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 10:03 AM
To: Kyle Norman <knorman@tasman-geo.com>
Cc: ybblair@dcpmidstream.com; Conder, Haskell P <HConder@dcpmidstream.com>
Subject: RE: DCP Midstream Linam Gathering M Ext Line 1RP-4605 Request to Backfill
 
Good morning Mr. Norman:
 
Please inform NMOCD of the status of 1RP-4605. We had a meeting on November 16, 2017 to
address this release location, but no subsequent communication or documents submitted. If I
missed them, pardon and please resubmit.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Kyle Norman <knorman@tasman-geo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2017 10:46 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: ybblair@dcpmidstream.com; Conder, Haskell P <HConder@dcpmidstream.com>
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Subject: DCP Midstream Linam Gathering M Ext Line 1RP-4605 Request to Backfill
 
Good Morning Ms. Yu,
 
Tasman on behalf of DCP Midstream would like to request permission to perform backfilling at the
Linam Gathering M Ext Line (1RP-4605) that was submitted on 9/28/17.  I have attached the
excavation figure with the sample points and the lab report.  Let us know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Kyle Norman
Tasman Geosciences
Cell: 575-318-5017
Hobbs, NM 88240
knorman@tasman-geo.com
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